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Hi there,

a few things up front. First, thank you 
for downloading the Story Cards! I hope 
you enjoy playing with them as much as I 
enjoyed drawing them. 

Second: There is no wrong way to lay these 
cards, play with them or read them. The 
categories (place, character, item) are 
only recommendations as well. No matter 
what you want to do with them; it‘s always 
the right thing to do. The important thing 
is that you have fun.

Third: I don‘t ask for money for these 
cards, but if you feel like it, show me 
what you do with them. Tag me in games, 
stories, or card houses that are created 
with them on Instagram or Twitter and tell 
others about it. You can find me anywhere 
as @FBKnauder. 

Are you still unsure what to do with the 
Story Cards? Then I‘ve got a few game 
recommendations for you. 

You can also do whatever you feel like 
doing with the cards. I‘m just making 

suggestions. 

If you have good ideas, you‘re welcome 
to share them with me. I‘m always happy 

about suggestions.



Variante 1: Solo Mode

The Solo Mode is the most uncomplicated 
way to enjoy the Story Cards. You can 
use it whenever you have no idea what to 
write or when you feel like challenging 
yourself. This is how it works:

Step 1: Grab your cards and shuffle them.

Step 2: Draw six of them without looking 
and lay them out face down.

Step 3: Turn the first card face up and get 
a-writing! No matter your ideas and don‘t 
stop until your out of idea juice.

Step 4: Then turn the next one face up and 
spin the tale further. Repeat this until 
all your cards are revealed and your left 
with a story.

Step 5: Enjoy your finished story and share 
them with othes if you want to!

In theory you can also reveal all six 
cards in the beginning and vary the 

number of cards you want to use. Choose 
the way you feel the most comfortable 

with. But remember: The less cards 
you reveal in the beginning the more 

spontanious your writing will become. 



Variante 2: Party Mode

The perfect playstyle for larger groups. 
Recommended for a minimum of three and a 
maximum of eight people. Believe me: This 
tends to escalate. This is how it works:

Step 1: Everyone gets 3 to 6 cards 
depending on the amount of people. There 
shouldn‘t be more than 25 cards in play in  
total to prevent the story from getting 
too long.

Step 2: One person chooses a card and 
starts the story with the words „Once upon 
time …“

Step 3: The next person either interrupts 
them to place a card themselves or the 
first player asks them to continue.

Step 4: This continues in turn after 
everyone has laid their cards and 
(probably) cried tears of laughter.

PS: If someone can‘t lay anything, they 
can always swap cards.

Pro tip: Lay the cards out next next to 
each other and take a picture in the end 

so  you can relive the story later.
Also: Don‘t forget to bring your story to 

an actual conclusion!



Variante 3: Improv Mode

This is perfect for all fans of weird 
improv theatre. Everyone draws cards and 
experiences an adventure together. 
That‘s how it works: 

Step 1: Choose 1-2 directors (D.) and any 
number of actors (A.). 

Step 2: All A. draw 3 cards and choose 
one. This is their role, which they show 
everyone. The remaining cards go back into 
the pile. D. draw five cards in secret. 
These are events to which the A. must 
react.

Step 3: D. now use the cards to give the 
A. tasks, characters and situations. D. 
can give as many instructions as D. want 
and the A. must react. 

Step 4: Each time D. lay a card D. may 
also draw another card. The round lasts as 
long as everyone has fun with it.

What the characters do is always up to 
the A. not D. Recommendation: Try not to 
kill each other. This is especially true 

for D. And make sure that everyone can 
feel comfortable. If there is more than 

one D. they take turns.
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